
From: Paula Carroll <Paula.Carroll@jcso-fl.org> 

Date: Tue, Feb 8, 2022, 2:05 PM 

Subject: Re: Hurricane Shelter for Registered Sex Offenders 

Cc: Mac McNeill <Mac.McNeill@jcso-fl.org>, Mecayla Davis <Mecayla.Davis@jcso-fl.org>, Jesse Lovett 

<Jesse.Lovett@jcso-fl.org>, Marie Rigdon <Marie.Rigdon@jcso-fl.org>, Levings, Margaret A 

<Margaret.Levings@flhealth.gov> 

 

Good Afternoon, 

I believe the attached plan will answer all of your questions in reference to sex offender policies 

for Jefferson County Pet friendly shelter.  Please review page 12, 18, 19, and 25.  The only 

question not answered is they will not be able to bring there family member to the jail.  It is a 

small area not able to accommodate them and their family. The family can stay at the General 

shelter.  Hope this was helpful to you. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Paula Carroll, Director 

Jefferson County Sheriff's Office  

Division of Emergency Management 

850-342-0211 office 

850-408-0908 cell 

 


